
BLAENAU GWENT CBC 

Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education (SACRE) 

Friday 15th  July at 12 noon 

Remote Attendance 

Present : Cllr Sue Edmunds, Chair , Cllr Tommy Smith, Kelly Forester Mackay, 

Tim Baxter, John Meredith Hayley Jones, and Michelle Jones. 

Apologies : Chris Abbas, Clare Lane, Cathryn Knowlson 

1.0 Welcome  

Cllr S Edmunds opened the meeting and thanked everyone for attending. She 

explained that the purpose of this meeting is to consider the views shared at 

the Curriculum Conference. 

2.0 Declarations of Interest 

No declarations were recorded. 

3.0 Syllabus Conference  

SACRE considered the view of those present at the Curriculum Conference and 

agreed to accept the proposal made to the re-adopt the Blaenau Gwent 

curriculum for those schools not implementing Curriculum for Wales in 

September 2022.  

Sacre unanimously agreed to accept the proposal and asked the Strategic 

Education Improvement Manager to advise the Executive Committee of 

Blaenau Gwent of Scares’ decision to re-adopt the Blaenau Gwent curriculum 

for those schools not implementing Curriculum for Wales in September 2022.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


